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Weekly Newsletter - Thursday 16th December 2021 

School begins at 8:45am, and drop off is between 8:35am & 8:45am.                      

Children who arrive after 8:45am will receive a late mark in the register. 

School ends at 3pm. 

SCHOOL REOPENS ON WEDNESDAY 5TH JANUARY 2022 

~ 

THE FIRST WEEK BACK IS NOW AVAILABLE TO BOOK IN THE HANGOUT 

~ 

NEW CLUBS WILL BE ANNOUNCED DURING THE FIRST WEEK BACK  AT WHICH 

POINT FURTHER HANGOUT BOOKINGS WILL BE OPENED 

LETTERS HOME 

Today we have sent home the following letters, if you have not received them please email  

admin@michael-syddall.n-yorks.sch.uk and they can be sent again. 

 

• Spring 2022 school meals menu 

• End of term letter from Mrs McHarg & Mr Saunders 

• Seesaw login codes (explained in the above letter) 

 

Pupils who are absent will receive these in the post or with siblings.  

http://www.michael-syddall.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.facebook.com/michaelsyddallschool


ATTENDANCE 

Please be aware that we are given certain 

codes to use for COVID-19 related absences 

(from the Department for Education) and this 

does impact on attendance unfortunately.   

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the 55 children who     

received 100% attendance this half term,  

and to the 28 children who have had 100% 

attendance all term. 

Hangout Contact Number:  

07756 040396                   

Please be aware that we have people in school who suffer nut allergies.  Please be 

conscious of this when providing packed lunches & snacks. 

Colburn Am Hams Cinderella 

Some of our pupils are taking part in this production and 

have asked we share the details 

Thursday 9th to Saturday 11th        

December at 7:30pm 

Matinee Saturday at 2:00pm 

Tickets from Pru on 01748 834412 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE RE SOCIAL NETWORKING 

Parents of children in North Yorkshire Schools are 

increasingly using social networking sites such as 

Facebook to talk to their friends. Sometimes parents 

have used these sites to criticise or make 

inappropriate comments about schools or even 

individual teachers. Making defamatory comments 

on the internet has exactly the same legal 

consequences as if they are made directly to 

someone else. Legal action could be taken against 

the person who has made the online comment. 

Similarly threats of violence can lead to criminal 

proceedings under the Malicious Communications Act 

1988. 

If you have any concerns about anything which 

happens in school please speak to your child’s class 

teacher in the first instance who will do their best to 

resolve things. If you are still unhappy we have a 

complaints procedure which will ensure that your 

concerns are investigated thoroughly and 

appropriate action taken.  

We have added a ‘Tell Us’ form 

to our website where you can 

share information            re-

garding changes at home or 

concerns you may have regarding your 

child.  These will be picked up by Nickie our 

Pastoral & Wellbeing Mentor. 

North Yorkshire FEAST 

 

https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/feast/ 

 

Please visit the FEAST website above to find details of 

activities on offer in our local area this school holidays.  

There are also virtual session which can be joined from 

your own front room.  These activities are for 

everyone to enjoy and eligible families can access 

these free of charge using the code previously 

provided. 

 

Any questions please contact 

hello@northyorkshiretogether.co.uk 


